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From: Nancy Laist <Nancy@fxtrek.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 12:37 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear CFTC:

Please do not regulate the forex market "leverage in retail Forex customer accounts would be subject to
a 10-to-1 limitation," which means 10:1 leverage would be the maximum amount allowed for
Forex traders in the U.S. "

You will hurt our company FXtrek.com and potentially put our business of charting out of business, not very good
idea in this economy. Please do not send this change through.

Sincerely,

Nancy Laist

Vice President, Business Development Tradetrek.com DBA FXtrek.com
1234 Summer Street, 5th Flr.

Stamford, CT 06905-5510, USA

203.961.0918 Ext:127

Pioneers in Forex Charting
www.fxtrek.com

Identification number RIN 3038-AC61.



